To: NIH STAFF TRAINING < NIHSTAFFTRAINING@od.nih.gov>; List EXTRAMURALSTAFF < EXTRAMURALSTAFF@list.nih.gov>

Subject: 2023 DSCA Communications and Training Survey

## 2023 DSCA Communications and Training Survey

The NIH Division of Scientific Categorization and Analysis (DSCA) invites you to complete the 2023 DSCA Communications and Training Survey.

DSCA will use information gathered from the survey to evaluate our communications to NIH staff involved in the process to produce the official categorical spending reports. The data collected will also be used to improve training experiences and plan future training offerings. Your responses are confidential. This survey should take approximately 10 minutes to complete.

Please click the following link to complete this brief survey: LINK

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact the RCDC Mailbox, at RCDC@mail.nih.gov.

Thank you for your participation, Thank you, The RCDC Team

## Questions?

\*Internal NIH: For more information on RCDC, visit <a href="https://rcdc.od.nih.gov/">https://rcdc.od.nih.gov/</a>
For general RCDC inquiries, contact RCDC at: <a href="rcdc@mail.nih.gov">rcdc@mail.nih.gov</a>
Please direct all RCDC system questions to <a href="https://itservicedesk.nih.gov/eRA">https://itservicedesk.nih.gov/eRA</a> or 1-866-504-9552.

Help us improve our communications; send your suggestions and feedback to <a href="rcdc@mail.nih.gov">rcdc@mail.nih.gov</a>.